
EDITORIAL FOR FLEET MAGAZINE 
 

COLLINGHAM BUSINESS CLUB UPDATE 
 
The first meeting of Collingham Business Club of the New Year took place on Wednesday, 
11th January at the new venue of the Grey Horse; many thanks to new hosts Daz and Tina 
for their warm welcome. 
 
The arrangements for a forthcoming open-evening being organised by the Club were 
finalised, and will take place at the refurbished Collingham Football Club lounge.  The event 
is scheduled for 7:00pm on Wednesday, 12th April 2017 and will be free to attend, but 
places must be pre-booked via the Business Club contact below. 
 
Internationally renowned conference speaker, and Collingham resident Marc Woods has 
very kindly agreed to be the main speaker at this event.  Marc represented Great Britain as a 
swimmer at European and World Championships, and at Paralympic Games.  Over the 
course of his 17-year international career, Marc won a staggering 12 Paralympic medals 
from 5 Games, 4 of those being Gold.  He also won a further 21 European and World 
Championship medals. 
  
Now retired from international swimming, Marc travels around the world speaking at 
conferences, is a director of several national charities and has written three books. 
 
Make sure to book your place for what promises to be an inspiring and fascinating insight 
into Marc’s recipe for success. 
 
Business Club meetings are held by the kind permission of the Grey Horse; they are free to 
attend, and are open to anyone with an interest in local business matters.  The meetings are 
held on the second Wednesday of every month (excluding August & December), so the next 
meeting will be held on Wednesday, 8th February 2017. 
 
For Club information, or to book free places at the above event, please contact 
terrynash@gusto-uk.com 


